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Andy Gilbert

6-A/B, William Street,

Connecticut

Dec 23, 2012
Frank Duffrence

President,

Global Technology Ltd

Connecticut
Dear Mr. Frank,

Christmas is just around the corner and I hope that you must have planned how to celebrate this Christmas. I would like to extend my wishes to you and your family for the Christmas and wish you a prosperous new year.

From quite some time I have been trying to contact you and meet you personally but I was not getting the opportunity for the same. I have been looking for help some in financial services for my new venture which I have planned to start from the beginning of next year.

Regarding the same I need details related to your services. It will be better for me to understand your services if we meet and discuss the same face to face. I would like to make visit you. So let me know when can we meet.

Thanking You and Merry Christmas!

Happy Holidays!

Yours faithfully,

Andy Gilbert

This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. 

Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any 

form or medium without express written permission is prohibited.
